
Dear Ms. Smith, 

Thank you for your application of 2nd March for the PhD position in the field of laser 
spectroscopy at the Institute of Applied Physics.  We are currently reviewing applications and 
expect to draw up a short list by the end of March. You will be notified on the status of your 
application in due course.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 


